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         Service Above Self       He Profits Most Who Serves Best

APRIL       Club Officers 2022-2023


President………………David Cutter

Pres.Elect…………….Dawn Plonski

Vice President……………Eric Tracy

Immed. Past Pres…..Nacho Garcia 
Secretary………….…Dawn Plonski 
Treasurer……….Dave Rasmussen 

Fine Master..…Steve Espinosa

Song/ Pledge Ldr….Jeffrey Cohen

Chaplains……………………TBD

Sunshine…………Jeffery Cohen

      Coming Programs

Apr.     5 ………..Don Put/Brew pub

Apr.   12..………Marilyn Sanderson

Apr.   19.………..Diana Orr/Idy Wax 

Apr.   26…Nathan Martinez/Grand L.


Apr. Prog. Dir…Christina Reitz

Activity Leaders


Charitable Fund Brd…Bob Lippert, Barbara Larsh, 
Kay Wanner, Jeffrey Cohen, Roland Gaebert & Th. 
Wallace

4th of July Parade……………Barbara Larsh

Dawn Plonski and Christina Reitz	                

Labor Day Barbecue………..David Cutter

Memorial Day Wknd Brkfst …..Les Gin & TBD

Banner Buds……………….Steve Espinosa

Christmas Market …………Lori Rasmussen, 

Dawn Plonski and TBD

Website………Barbara Larsh & Eric Tracy

Membership…………………….TBD

Scholarships………….…Herr Roland Gaebert

Citizenship Awards …………….John Graham


        May. Prog. Dir…Roland Gaebert

The Cutting Edge:

	 Wow, last fall we were longing for a good winter to relieve our weak water situation. Be 
careful what you wish for, I guess! One silver lining is that we have improved our Zoom 
expertise and equipment and have been told by some district folks that we do it better than 
most. Many thanks to Eric, Barbara, Dawn and Nacho.

	 We were finally able to hold a Wednesday social gathering/meeting on the 29th and 
fifteen brave souls fought the inclement weather to show up at Raj’s place. A good time was 
had by all. The weather looks to be mild for the next week, so maybe we can have in-person 
meetings for the first week of April and beyond. Keep your fingers crossed!

	 A brief reminder, any contributions made to the IRCF are tax deductible.


